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March 14th 2022 
 
Re Discontinuation of the Dust Sensor:    SM-UART-04L 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We have taken the difficult decision to stop manufacturing the dust sensor SM-UART-
04L and all variants of this model.   
 
Please inform us by EOB on April 15th, 2022, if you would like to make a last-time buy. 
There are material cost increases and last time buys will need to be requoted.  
 
Please reach out to your local account manager with any questions. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Chris Ranwell 
Global Product Manager 


